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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reading with your child in school – all welcome! 

As you are aware, reading is highly valued at Summerhill Infant School. With this in mind, we would 
like to invite you into school on the second to last Friday of Term 1 - 5 (see dates below) to read with 
your child. The session will take place in your child’s classroom between 8.45 and 9.10am.  

You can enter school first thing with your child and enjoy taking part in an ERIC session (Everyone 
Reading in Class) to promote a love of reading and to discuss any tips with the teacher in regards to 
how best to support your child when reading one to one.   

If you have more than one child in school, you may wish to alternate sessions so you have an 
opportunity to read with each child.  

Parent/Carer reading sessions (8.45 – 9.10am) 

Term 1: Friday 17th October 

Term 2: Friday 12th December 

Term 3: Friday 6th February 

Term 4: Friday 27th March 

Term 5: Friday 15th May 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

Summerhill Infant School  
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